
Attendance   

MATTERS                                                       

Airedale Infant School 

Regular attendance at Airedale Infant School is very     

important for children to achieve the best they can. If 

children are absent from school, it not only affects their 

education but it also has a negative impact on them both 

socially and emotionally.  

Although we aim for 100% attendance, each year we set a  

target for attendance and this is used to compare us to 

other schools nationally. Out current target is 95%    

attendance. Attending school everyday will help give your 

child the best possible start in life.  

Going to school every day means: 

 learning new skills 

 making friends 

 having lots of fun 

 building last relationships 

 developing and awareness of other cultures, 

religions, ethnicity and gender differences 

 taking part in exciting activities 

 to gain qualifications 

You can help us to help your child by        

encouraging regular school attendance 

For further Support or additional information, please contact          

reception and make an appointment with Mrs K Robinson 

Poplar Avenue, Townville, Castleford, WF10 3QJ, 

01977519281 Website: www.airedaleinfants.com               

Email: headteacher@airedaleinfants.com 

92.46% 



Opening Times: 

Being late to school means that your child is missing 

learning time and most probably their early morning 

activity. The early morning activity gets them ready 

to learn fro the rest of the day. 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2—08:50—3:00pm 

Morning Nursery– 8:45am-11:45am. 

Afternoon Nursery– 12:15pm-3:15pm. 

Breakfast club opens at 7:45am and entrance is at 

the Y3 AJS doors for all children, and costs £2 a day.  

Absences from School 

At Airedale Infant School we understand that     

sometimes it is necessary for children to be absent 

from school. However, if you require time off from 

school for your children you should always             

remember that if you incur 5 days (10 sessions) of 

unauthorised absence you may be fined by the local 

authority. 

Sickness 

If your child is too ill to come to school, you must 

telephone or come into school to see us as soon as 

possible, preferably telephone before 8:30am. Our 

telephone number is  01977519281. Children can 

often cope in school with colds, headaches and         

minor tummy aches so please send them in. Minor 

illnesses do not justify time off school. If in doubt, it 

is better to send your child into school and if we feel 

they are too unwell, we will call you and send your 

child home. 


